PAKISTAN AIR LINE PILOTS’ ASSOCIATION

AFFILIATED WITH :
INTERNATIONAL FEDERATION OF AIR LINE PILOT'S ASSOCIATIONS &
INTERNATIONAL TRANSPORT WORKERS FEDERATION.

NOTICE

SPECIAL GENERAL BODY MEETING

All PALPA Members, ile Ml October 28, 2020.

A Special General Body Meeting (SGM) shall be convened on one point
agenda i.e. “TO DISCUSS THE DETERIORATING WORKING CONDITIONS,
EMOULUMENTS AND DELIBERATE COMPROMISE ON FLIGHT SAFETY, ON
THE PART OF THE PIACL MANAGEMENT; THE PIACL PILOTS’ FRATERNITY BY
VIRTUE OF THEIR SENSITIVE NATURE OF JOB AND TO DECIDE FUTURE
COURSE OF ACTION” on Tuesday the 3™ November 2020 at 1800hrs (6pm
sharp) in the office of the Association (PALPA), followed by a dinner.

All honourable active and retired members are requested to attend the
meeting.

With Best Regards,

Noman Ahmed

OFFICE SECRETARY

This has been approved by the competent authority.
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